

NR_key_name: 15D19978BA1D33DE85256665004D242C
SendTo: CN=Ron Haron/O=ARRB @ ARRB
CopyTo:
DisplayBlindCopyTo:
BlindCopyTo: CN=R ecord/O=ARRB
From: CN=Laura Denk/O=ARRB
DisplayFromDomain:
DisplayDate: 08/19/1998
DisplayDate_Time: 10:11:04 AM
ComposedDate: 08/19/1998
ComposedDate_Time: 10:02:35 AM
Subject: Re: Dallas Depositions

Ron, Well, I hope that we can do the depos in the presence of the autopsy photos, as the public has specifically requested, since we are primarily doing these depos to satisfy public concern that we may not have finished this project. I will speak to Jack about talking to Burke Marshall re: the transport of the photos. If Mr. Marshall will agree, then we'll go forward in Dallas. If Marshall will not agree, then we need to decide whether we will accomplish our objectives if we do the depos NOT in the presence of the photos. If we can achieve our goals, then we'll go forward in Dallas without the pictures. If we cannot achieve our goals unless the photos are present, we may have to re-evaluate whether we could subpoena some doctors to come here. (Ugh. I hope not.) By the way, did you send the confirming memo to the doctors yesterday? thanks for the conf. call update. Laura To: Laura Denk/ARRBcc: From: Ron Haron/ARRBDate: 08/19/98 09:59:25 AMSubject: Re: Dallas Depositions Laura--Steve specifically asked about the enhanced images, and Marshall said no. I also spoke with Jeremy at the end of the day yesterday to update him, and he expressed some reservations about videotaping. I would suggest the following -- (1) if we can use the autopsy photos, perhaps we should not videotape to avoid any issue that might concern Marshall and to avoid the logistics involved in preventing the videotaping of the photos but (2) if Marshall does not give us permission to take the autopsy photos to Dallas, then we videotape. In any event, hopefully we can finalize the arrangements in the next day or so. As for the Board conference call, I do not have anything critical. Some issues that you may want to raise are: 1. We will ask CIA to submit in writing, by August 25, who they intend to have certify their compliance statement. 2. We recently received Final Declarations of Compliance from the Civil Division, NSA, the Ford Library, and the Leadership Offices of DOJ. 3. We have scheduled an informal interview with the LBJ Library by phone to resolve any outstanding issues before they submit their final compliance statement. Ron

Body:
recstat: Record
DeliveryPriority: N
DeliveryReport: B
ReturnReceipt:
Categories: